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Banquet Draws 200 Plus 
More than 200 Society members, spouses and friends attended 

the April Annual Awards Banquet at the Safari Hotel Convention 
Center in Scottsdale. After a sumptuous fare of prime rib, the 
group was treated to some fascinating insight into the problems 
created by the Ferral Burro in the Grand Canyon area. The talk 
and accompanying slides showing the devastation and overall 
reduction in wildlife population in Burro areas graphically 
demonstrated the problem. The Banquet speaker, Dr. Steve 
Carrothers of Flagstaff's Arizona Museum left all attending with 
something to think about and a practical rather than emotional 
understanding of how difficult the problem is. 

The Society would like to thank Ed Shannahan for his handling 
of the podium, all those who contributed raffle gifts and door 
prizes, Harry Hussey and his committee who put it all together, 
and last but not least the people who came out to make this year's 
Banquet the most successful ever. 

Special congratulations go again to the ten recipients of the 
trophies for super successful hunts. 

Dr. Steve Carrothers' study of burro effect in the Grand Canyon 
area illustrated a wildlife loss due to habitat destruction that 
extended all the way down to the field mouse. 

Society to Publish 
Journal 
Of Charles Sheldon 

The Journal of Charles Sheldon (circa 1913-1916) will be 
published in the near future by the A.D.B.S.S. The manuscript, 
which was brought to the Society by Paul Webb and Dave Brown 
of the Arizona Game and Fish, vividly describes the area wildlife in 
the early 1900's. An in-depth biological research study, the Journal 
will be edited by Webb and Brown — with a preface by Bill 
Sheldon. 

Sheldon will also underwrite the cost of the color frontis piece 
with the Society contributing $2,500 to $3,000 to publish 1,000 
copies of the finished work. 

All proceeds derived from publication will be used by the Society 
for its transplant work. We'll keep you advised of progress and 
how you can order your copy. Here are a few of the trophy heads displayed at the banquet. 



SUCCESS! 

' 
Al Tompkinson of Tucson credits information gained at the 
seminar and his son with helping him bag this 164 point beauty in 
Unit 40A. Below: John Krause may be only 14, but his 10-year-oid 
151 point Ram is old enough. It was taken on the 12th day of the 
hunt in Unit 44B. 

Dave Pugh was guided to this 163 point trophy by Steve Weisser of 
Arizona Outfitters. The Ram was taken from Unit 45A. Below: 
Ray Larson, Eau Claire, Wisconsin, came to Unit 45C to complete 
his Grand Slam with this 12-year-old Ram. 
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